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Term 5 in Seahorses
Welcome back! We hope that you had a wonderful Easter break. The topic for Term 5 is ‘Amazing Animals’. We have some exciting work to look forward to this term, we will be reading ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’. Later this term we hope to take the children on a trip to Port Lympne Wildlife Park.
English
The children will be retelling their own story of ‘We’re Going on a Lion Hunt’, they will also be researching and writing facts about African animals.
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Maths
In Maths this term we will develop our mathematical skills by focusing on sequencing events, recognising the value of money, position, direction and movement and number bonds and subtraction facts. 

PE
PE
Seahorses will have PE on a Monday afternoon and swimming on a Thursday morning. Every Thursday this term your child will need a swimming costume/ swimming shorts and a towel. Please ensure your child comes to school with the correct, named PE kit and that it is in school every day. 

Please ensure that if children are bringing money in to school, that it is in a named envelope, so that we can keep it safe.

Finally…

DT
Please can we have large, clear plastic bottles  to support our DT project of making bird feeders and planters. 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries.

Thank you for your continued support.
Miss Suttie



How You Can Help





Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can they predict what will happen next? Greedy Reader goal this term is to read 30 times.


Read information texts.


When the children are writing they need to be thinking about their punctuation; using capital letters, full stops, question marks  and exclamation marks. 


Please encourage your child to form their letters correctly.











How You Can Help





Practise writing numbers in words. Learning addition and subtraction facts to twenty. Please help your child to become familiar with money by discussing different coins and their values. Give them opportunity to add coins together and work out the correct change.








Come along… 


...to Snuggle Buggle on Fridays 2.30- 3pm. There will be no Snuggle Buggle on the last Friday of term.








Our Termly Project!





This term we would like your child to research and record information about an animal. This could be recorded in the form of a poster, leaflet, booklet or a powerpoint.  
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